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December 9, 2015 
 
The bids for the Main Street Construction Project will be opened on Monday, December 
21, 2015. Mobilization to start the project will follow soon after. The entire project is for 
a new concrete roadway beginning at Shady Shores Road in Lake Dallas all the way to 
West Lake Park in Hickory Creek. The Lake Cities Municipal Utility Authority will also 
install new water and sewer lines. The downtown portion of the roadway within Lake 
Dallas will include sidewalks. It is anticipated that this will be a two year project and 
though there will be a traffic plan it is expected, as is true with most road work, that some 
inconveniences will occur. We will post information on our website on a regular basis to 
keep our citizens informed. This is the project that Commissioner Bobbie Mitchell and 
the Denton County Commissioners Court approved to be paid with County funds except 
for a $100,000 contribution from each of the cities. In addition, Lake Dallas will pay a 
supplementary amount of $350,000 to add sidewalks and some needed infrastructure for 
future enhancements. Questions regarding the Lake Dallas portion of the project can be 
directed to Nick Ristagno at nristagno@lakedallas.com  
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